
 

 

Nisqually Indian Tribe 
4820 She-Nah-Num Dr. S.E. 

Olympia, WA  98513 
(360) 456-5221 

 
 
 
June 5, 2019 
 
Catherine McCoy 
Associate Planner 
City of Olympia 
 
Dear Ms. McCoy, 
 
The Nisqually Indian Tribe thanks you for the opportunity to comment on: 
 
Re: 18-3178 
     
The Nisqually Indian Tribe has reviewed the report you provided for the 
above-named project.  The Nisqually Indian Tribe has no further information 
or concerns at this time.  Please keep us informed if there are any Inadvertent 
Discoveries of Archaeological Resources/Human Burials. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Beach 
THPO Department 
360-456-5221 ext 1277 
beach.brad@nisqually-nsn.gov 
 
Annette “Nettsie” Bullchild 
THPO Department 
360-456-5221 ext 1106 
bullchild.annette@nisqually-nsn.gov 
 
Jeremy “Badoldman” Perkuhn 
THPO Department 
360-456-5221 ext 1274 
badoldman.jp@nisqually-nsn.gov 
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